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From: Shella Comin-DuMong <shella@chancehousing.org>

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 1:54 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public Comment for 05/03/2024 Meeting - Glen Annie Rezone

Attachments: 05-02-2024 - Bd of Supv - Glen Annie Rezone Support.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Kindly accept the public comment provided in the attached letter for the meeting referenced above.
Thank you,

Shella Comin-DuMong

Executive Director

CHANCE Housing

(Coalition for Housing Accessibility, Needs, Choices & Equality)
NEW: 331S. Salinas St., Santa Barbara CA 93103

Tel: 805-966-0020 x101

Fax: 805-966-0096

Email: shella@chancehousing.org

*Member, Master Plan on Developmental Services (HHS)

*Member, Developmental Services Task Force (DDS);

*Housing Subcommittee Member, Disability & Aging Community Living Advisory Committee (Dept Aging);
*Affordable, Accessible Housing Advocate;

*Parent of Simone (who has Downs).



CHANCE, INC.
COALITION FOR HOUSING ACCESSIBILITY, NEEDS, CHOICES AND EQUALITY
331 S. Salinas Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93103
Tel: 1-805-966-0020 Shella Comin-DuMong
Fax: 1-805-966-0096 Executive Director
May 2, 2024 VIA EMAIL: shcob@countyofsb.org

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
Chair Lavagnino and Members of the Board
105 E Anapamu Street, Fourth Floor, Room 407
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: STRONGLY SUPPORT the Rezoning of Glen Annie Golf Course for Housing

Dear Chair Lavagnino and Members of the Board:

CHANCE Housing is a local non-profit that exists to assist our local Santa Barbara families having
intellectual and developmental disabilities with their affordable, accessible community-based
housing needs. We strongly support the rezoning of Glen Annie Golf Course to provide for
housing in a wide range of income categories. We especially support the proposed Habitat for
Humanity component with 100% affordable housing.

Further, in your planning for meeting other affordable housing needs on this site, we urge you
to establish the Housing Authority of the County of Santa Barbara as the lead public interest
housing entity for our local residents who are not in an ownership position and need affordable
rental housing.

We you to vote YES on rezoning Glen Annie to enable more housing to be built. Thank you for
your vision and leadership in the evolution of this remarkable site to serving the public interest
of Santa Barbarans with their affordable housing needs, in multiple income categories, for both
the ownership and the rental housing resources our community so desperately needs!

Sincerely,

G o Sy

Shella Comin-DuMong
Executive Director

shella@chancehousing.otg

www.chancehousing.org



